
I was shocked to hear that you had done a 180 on the protection of Hayden Island.  I'm not sure 
who got to you or what "new" information came forward, but there  should be another round of 
input rather than "this is the plan!" 
 
What on earth were you thinking to throw out the citizens input over the past years? 
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